
Welcome to the second edition of 

Faversham Assistance Centre - FACE Newsletter 
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FACE NEWSLETTER 

Please use your phone 

to donate to FACE using 

this QR 

Before and after we completed so far in 

Faversham, Sittingbourne and 

surrounding villages. Our Gardening Sea-

son started mid March and will continue 

until October/November. 

And just like that, we are back in the 

gardens! A huge welcome to our new 

member of staff, Mark who joined 

Billy and Graham in the Faversham 

Team. Mark will work Tuesdays and 

Thursdays. 

Matt and John continue their good 

work in  and around Sittingbourne.  

FACE works on donation only, we 

receive no support from the council, 

so please donate what you can, as 

you may know, 

our suggested donation is £10 an 

hour. 



Thank you for reading the FACE summer Newsletter. Next 

one in November, when our Decorating Season will start. 

We hope you are very satisfied with Billy, Mark and Matt’s 

work, we always love to hear your feedback!  

 

**DATE FOR YOUR DIARY** Monday 17th July 2023, FACE 

AGM at Guildhall, Faversham. 

Thank you to all the donors who kindly gave us plants, seeds, bulbs for our Plant 

Sale in May. It was a big success! 

 

All the best, Federica Holland (Project Manager) 

Office Opening 

Times 

Tues. to Thursday 

9.30-2.30 

Please get in touch 

07483 150330 
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facefaversham 

As our fundraising and donations from Clients are often less than our costs in providing gardening and 

decorating services, we constantly fundraise to meet the shortfall. 

 

Later this year we will run an online auction so if you could provide  “A LOT” for us, either a new or 

nearly new item or a service such as ironing, baking a  cake or even gardening (!) please send 

your offer to favassistants@gmail.com  

Even if you can’t offer anything perhaps you  could  buy to help us raise funds for our good cause! So 

let us know your email address so we can notify you of the auction catalogue. Thank you! 

We are running an on-line auction in September. This is 

our second fundraiser of the year, please help us if you can! 

Our Plant Sale at the 

Faversham Market 

in May, what a great day! 
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